Enalish

Grade: 7



Revision sheet Answers

I. Reading Comprehension

1. Read the following paragraph then answer the questions bellow

Ahmad Shawgi

Ahmed Shawqi was born in Cairo, the capital of Egypt in 1870. He was the only poet in the Arab literary tradition who was granted the title of "Amir al- Sho araa, literally the "Prince of Poets'. After completing his high school education, he joined the Department of Translation of the School of Law. He traveled to France to complete his studies and during his stay in France he was heavily influenced by French drama. His favorite playwright was Shakespeare. He died in 1932.

1. Complete the following table:

Name	Year of	Place of	Job	Year of
rante	•	_		-
	birth	birth		death
Ahmed Shawqi	1870	Cairo; Egypt	poet	1932

2. Tick with (\int) or (x)

a. Ahmed Shawqi was called the Prince of Poets'.	
b. Ahmed Shawqi was influenced by English drama.	x
c. Ahmed Shawqi died in 1870.	x

3. Choose the correct answer from a, b, c or d:

1. Ahmed Shawa	ji was a fam	ous		
a. novelist	b. poet	c. painter		d. biographer
2. Ahmed Shaw	qi went to F	rance to		
a. watch a play	b. write	stories	c. work	d. study









English



2. Read the following paragraph then answer the questions bellow

How to Make a Peanut Butter Sandwich

I can't wait to show you how to make my famous P.B. sandwich. I hope you are hungry! Follow these easy instructions and you will have the best sandwich ever. Here we go!

Things you will need

*Knife	*plate	
* 2 slices of bread	*napkin	
* peanut butter	*glass of milk	
*jelly		

First, you will need to take all your supplies out and place them on the counter. Second, open the jars and use the knife to dig into the peanut butter and spread it on one slice of bread. Then, do the same with the jelly on the other slice of bread. Third, smack the two pieces of bread together and place the sandwich on the plate. Fourth, wash the knife and put it away this makes my mum happy! Fifth, you must pour a glass of milk milk and peanut butter are like two peas in pod. Finally, you are ready to eat. I recommend you sit in front of your favourite TV show and ENJOY!

- A. Answer the following questions
- 1. What is the name of her favourite sandwich?

Peanut Butter Sandwich

- 2. List the things that she needs for making her sandwich.
- 2 slices of bread peanut butter jelly glass of milk
- 3. What is the first step in preparing her sandwich?

Taking all your supplies out and place them on the counter

4. What should she smack together?

The two pieces of bread

5. What makes her mum happy?

Washing the knife and put it away









English



B. Choose the correct answer

1. You caninto the peanut butter

a. smash b. pick c. dig
 2. She recommends to sit in front of the a. swimming pool b. TV c. garden
3. Her mum will be happy if shethe knife. a. washes b. eats c. Plays
4. You will pour a glass of a. water b. milk c. juice
5. Prepare all theand place them on the counter a. supplies b. toys c. clothes







English



IV. Writing

A: Complete the missing letters:

- 1. I always go to the sports centre to play football..
- 2. Chess is my favorite hobby..
- 3. There is a difference between art and literature.
- 4. There are a lot of customers in Emirates Mall.

B: Write three sentences about how you can spend your leisure time:
e.g. I can play chess in my free time.
1
2
3
C: Write a paragraph of about 80-100 words
about your leisure time. The words below may help you:
relaxing- watching T.V-listening to music-swimming-playing chess -reading
stories. Answers vary

شعارنا: تطوير قائم على الفهم لنكون الأنموذج الرائد على الدوام









